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Comments: I am writing to request that you follow Federal law in your management of the Heber wild horses.

Please follow best practices that are humane and consider what is best for these majestic western icons.  The

land needs to be managed for horses, not exclusively cattle.  Americans want these horses to survive in our

Western lands.

 

Thank you,

 

Dr. Patricia D. Martin


